FICCI comments on the launch of dashboard for Foreign Trade Data

New Delhi, 10 October 2016: Welcoming the enhanced dashboard for Foreign Trade Data,Dr.
A Didar Singh, Secretary General, FICCI said, “We are encouraged to see the dashboard on
foreign trade data, launched by Commerce & Industry Minister today. An important part of the
Digital India Programme, it is a significant effort towards greater transparency in policy-
making. This will go a long way in making trade-related information and statistics available for
all stakeholders in a user-friendly manner”. Complimenting Minister Nirmala Sitharaman, Dr
Singh added “To have such a comprehensive and exhaustive dashboard of complex trade data
is a major initiative. Besides playing a critical role in improved data analytics, it will be an
easy-to-understand tool for the business community and immensely benefit the existing
exporters/importers as well as the prospective traders.”
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